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Comments: I support this withdrawal. It is important for many reasons that this area is protected. It is important

for the sake of clean water. It is important for the sake of protecting wildlife. It is important for the sake of

wilderness recreation. It is important for the sake of tribal sovereignty, as the area is sacred to the great Oceti

Sakowin. Lastly, it is important because, by treaty, the He Sepa belong to the Oceti Sakowin. Furthermore, I ask

that the Forest Service expedite the withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of the Interior.


